
Town of Osceola Public Notice: Testing of 
Voting Equipment For the August 13, 2024 

Partisan Primary Election 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Public Test of the electronic 
voting equipment to be used in the August 13 Partisan Primary 
Election will be conducted at the following municipality: TOWN OF 
OSCEOLA 516 East Avenue North Dresser, WI Friday, August 9, 2024 
5:00 P.M. This test is open to the general public and is being 
conducted in accordance with Wisconsin Statutes §5.84(1).  

Dani Pratt – Clerk, Town of Osceola 


